
 

 

 

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

       May 19, 2022 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL  
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED   
Nevida Jack 

  
Casa Grande, AZ 85122 
 
       RE: MUR 7864 
    
Dear Ms. Jack: 
 

This is in reference to the complaint you filed with the Federal Election Commission 
(“Commission”) on December 16, 2020, alleging violations of the Federal Election Campaign 
Act of 1971, as amended (the “Act”).  After considering the circumstances of this matter, the 
Commission voted to close the file on May12, 2022.  One or more Statements of Reasons, which 
more fully explain the basis for the Commission’s decision, will follow. 
 

Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days.  See 
Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 
(Aug. 2, 2016).  

 
The Act allows a complainant to seek judicial review of the Commission’s dismissal of 

this action.  See 52 U.S.C. § 30109(a)(8).  If you have any questions, please contact Camilla 
Jackson Jones, the attorney assigned to this matter, at (202) 694-1507 or cjacksonjones@fec.gov. 

. 
 
       Sincerely,  
 
       Lisa Stevenson 
       Acting General Counsel 
 
 

 
BY:    Theodore Lutz 

       Assistant General Counsel 
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